Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the petition for declaratory statement filed by Florida Premium Finance Association, Inc. on December 29, 2010 with the Office of Insurance Regulation has been withdrawn by the petitioner and the withdrawal was accepted.

A copy of the e-mail withdrawing the petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Jamie.Horne@floir.com.

Please refer all comments to: Jamie.Horne@floir.com.
